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We Need Hosts
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President’s Message
ummer is coming to an end but there are still lots of car shows and cruise-ins that 
will be happening from now until late October.  Our Hospice show is our next big 
event and plans are moving right along for this show.  This is our 22nd year of 
putting on this show.  We will have job assignments at our September Meeting.  
The posters for the show are here and at the clubhouse.  Be sure to take some 

and post them around the area.  We will need baked goods for the day of the show and we 
also need canned drinks and bottled water to sell.  Each of us has been touched by Hospice 
either through our family or our friends.  We have Chick-fil-A lined up to provide sandwiches 
to sell and Freddy’s is willing to donate a percent of sales on the day of the show.  The 
more they sell the more they give to Hospice.  Please be sure to support both of these 
organizations.
At our last meeting, Billy Mebane’s Model A was selected as our feature car for our annual 
car show in May, 2020.  Congratulations Billy!
Please remember that our October meeting will be a week early on October 5.  In November 
we will have our annual business meeting and election of officers and directors for next year 
and then in December, we will have our annual Christmas Party.
Thanks to all of you for your support of the club.  It takes all of us working together to 
accomplish great things.

Upcoming Events:
Sept. 7	 Efland Ruritan Club Seafood Festival, 309 Forest Avenue, Efland, NC		

10:00 am until 9:00 pm.  We are invited to cruise-in with our cars.  			 
A plate of seafood is $15.00 and proceeds will benefit disabled vets.

Sept. 7	 Sandhills Chapter, AACA Car Show - Crossroads Ford, 1590 US Hwy 1, 		
Southern Pines, NC - 11 am until 2 pm

Sept. 14	 Veteran’s Cruise-In, Hwy 64 West in Asheboro
Sept. 14	 Bethlehem Christian Church, 3003 Altamahaw Race Track Road, Elon, NC		

9 am until 2 pm (Rain Date Sept. 28)
Sept. 14	 Revolution  Auto Show, 802 16th Street, Greensboro, NC				  

Benefit for Masonic Charities.
Sept. 21	 NC Region Fall Meet, NC Transportation Museum, Spencer, NC 			 

(Must pre-register)
Sept. 21	 Mountain View Ruritan Car, Truck and Bike Show, 					   

5161 Mt. Hermon-Rock Creek Road, Snow Camp, NC					  
9 am until 1 pm - $200 Cash for Most Represented Car Club

Sept. 28	 Hospice Show, Dillard’s Parking Lot, Alamance Crossing, Burlington, NC
Sept. 28	 Cruise-In at Holly Hill Mall
Oct. 5	 Faith United Methodist Church, 1731 W. Davis Street, Burlington, NC			 

9 am until 2 pm (Rain Date October 12)
Oct. 5	 Regular Meeting Alamance Region
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he Alamance Region held its regular monthly 
meeting Saturday August 10th at the clubhouse. 
Thirty-six members attended and there were no 
guests.
A number of trees overhanging the clubhouse had 

been removed and hauled away during the last month since 
the July meeting.  The clubhouse and shelter building were 
reroofed by Castle Roofing Company during the last month. 
The last time the buildings were reroofed was about twenty 
five years ago by car club member volunteers.
President Elizabeth thanked the seven members who took 
cars to the August 3rd Asheboro car show and three to the 
August 10th General Greene show at the Farmers Market 
near the Greensboro/Piedmont Triad Airport..
Several hundred flyers for the September 28th Hospice Show 
have been distributed at area car shows and in and around 

the Burlington area to advertise the September 28th Hospice 
car show. Rick Holmes is contacting fast food restaurants at 
the Alamance Crossing shopping center for the possibility of 
getting sandwiches to resell at the show.
It was decided that trophies and dash plaques for the May 
2020 Burlington car show will feature only one car and that 
will be Billy Mebane’s Model A.
The regularly scheduled October 12th meeting is changed 
to October 5th a week earlier because of conflict with the 
Hershey show that many members attend. No one has 
signed up to host the October 5th rescheduled meeting.
The Mackintosh Lake Community Building where we have 
held our Christmas meeting the past few years has been 
reserved for this year’s December meeting. Food will be 
catered as before and the menu is being worked on.

Minutes of the August 10, 2019 Meeting
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August 2019 Treasurer’s Report
egistrations for the Hospice car show are arriving 
at a very slow pace.  Since there is no break in 
the registration fee for registering early, lots of 
folks wait to see what the weather will be like 
on show day before deciding.  It really helps our 

members at the registration desk if you would turn in your 
registration forms early.  You can still pay on the day of the 

show if you would like to!  The property insurance bill arrived 
this week and it is exactly the same as last year so that was 
good news.  The cost of propane has been reasonable, 
too.  Our big bills are in for the year, barring any unexpected 
expenses.  We will soon be starting to prepare our budget 
for next year!
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Visit at Homeplace



Homeland Creamery

Tour To and Show at Asheboro



The latest rendering, a 1971 Plym
outh Road Runner done for a client in Illinois. For som

e reason I’m
 kinda partial to this one. W

hy IS that?





STATE FARM


